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Lunch program: doing good- Financial report to follow. 

LP- Agreed to purchase a departing gift of a value between $50-100 for a long time 
departing supervisor. 

LP- Agreed to pay for a Luncheon for the LS. 
950 kids enrolled 

Current enrollment – approx.. 950 students  
• Remembrance Day ceremony- Nov 7- Went very well 

• Celebrating Diwali this week 

• Lots of field trips have occurred- Moose Game (3&8’s 
• PBIS reward board to Chateau Lanes  

• Grade 5 V ball tourney late November 

• Volleyball well under way- Basketball next mjr sport 

• Intramurals underway for students  

• No Stone Alone occurred Nov.7- Grade 6 students  

• Nov.  22- PD- Inquiry based learning 

• Holiday concert Dec. 4  for our K-1-2 students only with our 3-5 students 
participating in a Spring musical.  

• Report cards out Nov. 28th 

• No Dec  Meeting 

• We will be sending out info to families regarding walking students to /picking 

students up at classes. We are asking parents to drop students off outside or if 
necessary in the foyer. We want to ensure a safe environment for our staff and 

students. This is inline with what other EY schools do. There are possible 
exceptions that need to be made with admin.  

  
Fundraising Info-  Mr. Chartier to look into Spents(?) bros. pizza fundraiser for Feb.  and 
application in for 60/40 draw. Will most likely be out after the Winter Break.  

 
Cherilee chatted about a potential summer fundraiser but is facing hurdles. 
Cherliee is looking to do a Mom’s Pantry fundraiser . Mr. Chartier will look into if the 
new SIS can do an eldest child report so we can send home paper copies.  

 
 

Respectfully submitted by: 
Chris Chartier 


